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Hello dear friends, 
 

Here we are at the beginning of a brand-new year amazed at the goodness of God shown to us during the year 
that is now history. 
 

Some of the blessings we want to mention to you that have held the ropes, so to speak, so that we can be 
where God wants us to be doing what he wants us to do are… 
 

• By the grace of God, in the last few months we have seen souls come to the feet of our Savior (many of 
whom have been Spanish speaking). 

 

• We were blessed, encouraged, and revived during the “Church Planters Conference” at Heartland 
Baptist Bible College.  Sacrificial giving to help start new Independent Baptist Churches here in the 
United States will in turn help to see the gospel preached around the world! 

 

• During our trip to the Northeast praise the Lord, we were able to visit some of our supporting churches, 
fellowship with long time pastors and friends as well as meet new pastors and visit new churches.  May 
God provide new prayer and financial supporters.  

 

• Our time at our home church in Oklahoma City is giving us an opportunity to meet many brothers and 
sisters that we trust in God’s will, may become a supporting team to help continue to carry out our 
Lord’s commission in Argentina. 

 

Tickets have been obtained for our return trip for Monday, April 24th.  Our son in law and another national 
pastor are helping us with repairs on our home in Argentina. These are necessary improvements which include 
a much-needed rewiring of the house as well as structural improvements for safety and practical use.  Our 
prayer is that the work will be completed before our return.  This project will cost approximately $10,000 - 
$12,000.  If you could help us cover this cost, we would truly be grateful.   
 

In the time we have left, we would like to visit new churches seeking to add much needed prayer and financial 
support as well as to touch base with longtime supporting friends and congregations.  
 

The work in Argentina is being blessed of God with souls saved.  Believers are serving and witnessing in the 
strength that the joy of the Lord brings to their lives. 
 

Argentina, perhaps you heard, won the World Soccer Championship December 18, 2022. The response of 
happiness and zeal for millions of people in the country was overwhelming. Would you join us in prayer that 
believers would allow God to give them that kind of passion to love, live, and serve Him in such a way as to 
turn Argentina “upside down” - really “right side up” for the Lord.  
 

The challenges are great, but our God is greater than them all. We count it a privilege to serve Him each day.  
Thank you for partnering with us in fulfilling the great commission! 
 
His at your service, 
 

Al & Marty Mular 

albertomular@gmail.com 
(405) 998-3132 

Home church: Southwest Baptist Church, Oklahoma City, OK  
Pastor Jason Gaddis ! (405) 682-1419 


